
Multi Academy Trust
All parents should 
have received a letter 
regarding our recent 
exploration whether to 
join a Multi Academy 
Trust. We have 
identified Concordia 
Multi Academy Trust 
as being the most 
suitable and have been 
performing due diligence 
procedures. There is 
more information in the 
letter sent separately. 

After school clubs
l Vara after school clubs will remain the same 
until we break up for Easter. Y5/6 Monday, Year 1 
Tuesday and Y3 Wednesday until 4pm. 
l Year 6 SATs club will start every Thursday after half 
term from 3.15-4pm. All children are encouraged to 
attend - sweet treats will be provided! 
l We are looking forward to 
welcoming Sophie Quinn-Rushton, 
from The Young Arts academy to 
school after half term to run a 
drama club for members of year 4,5 & 6. 
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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Arfa Tahir	 Jason T
Damyan Georgiev	 Jessica C
Year 3	 Lucas L-S
Chantelle Shone	 Ethan K
Bonnie Connolly	 Leah E
Mohammad Al Waleedi	 Hunter E
Isabelle	 Megan H
Henry Smith	 Bella H
Harrison Cadwallader	 Will B
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A big thank you to everyone for another brilliant half term here at Wimboldsley 
which, as always, has been full of lots of fun and enjoyable experiences and 
opportunities across all subject areas. The pupils and staff have worked so hard and 
I am certain that this break will bring a much welcomed rest as well as some time 
to focus on many of the things that they enjoy. Have a lovely half term and I look 
forward to seeing you all again on Monday 27th February.

Upcoming strike action 28th February 2023
A letter has gone out to you detailing further that 
due to the NEU strike action on 28th February 2023, 
Hazel class will be closed on this day. This class 
closure does not affect Year 1 and 2 pupils in other 
classes. More information will follow regarding the 
upcoming strike action in March.

World book day
We will be 
celebrating World 
book day on 
Thursday 2nd 

March and our theme for 
this year is ‘Books into  films’. 
Hopefully this gets your 
imaginations whirring and 
opens up lots of opportunities 
to partake in getting dressed 
up as one of your favourite 
characters from a book that 
is now a film to enjoy the day 
of celebrations here in school. 
We will also be collating a wish 
list of books if you donate one 
to our school. We will have 
a fun filled day sharing and 
promoting our favourite books 
and our love of reading.

Valentines disco
Thank you to our PTA who once again, 

organised a lovely valentines disco 
and games event for our pupils this 

Tuesday after school. 

Conway
Year 3 have a wonderful time at The Conway Centre this week, 
taking part in lots of adventurous activities and enjoying 
             staying overnight with their friends. It is a great place to 
               go and learn outside. Well Done Everyone.




